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At the beginning of 2019, a new Heritage Conservation Act came into force in Estonia. The new act
balances the rights and obligations of the state and the owner of a cultural monument. It creates a 

compensation system for the owner of the monument.



Our mission: To take care of the preservation and development of the most valuable part of the 
cultural heritage in Estonia

Our values: Professional, efficient, responsible, approachable, cooperative

Inspector -> Adviser



Due to the new act, it was necessary to update the regulations of all heritage protection areas in 
Estonia. In the autumn of 2019, we started compiling new management plans. 

The main goal was to involve the local community in the process as much as possible in order to 
create a heritage community.

Mutual trust is a prerequisite for shared responsibility.



The first introductory event took place on 21.08.2019. Students from Estonian Academy of Arts examined all the 
houses of the heritage conservation area. During the survey, we shared flayers and information about the compiling of 

the new management plan.



The purpose of the introductory event was to introduce the compiling process to the locals and invite them to 
participate.



During the event, we did a joint tour where local history was 
introduced.



The second public event was on 02.02.2020, aimed at finding out what the local community values ​​in the local 
heritage conservation area.



We used the world café method to get as many suggestions as possible.



The result was wonderful - we received over 
100 proposals and ended up using many of 

those in our new management plan.



The local press 
approved the event -

„The debate 
demonstrated the 

desire to involve local 
people“.



The next  public event was on 13.12.2020. There we introduced the draft of the new management plan to the local
community. 



The new management plan was completed in 
05.2021. For it to reach everybody we made a 

small exhibition on the main street of the heritage 
conservation area in Pärnu.



Thank you for your attention!


